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With regard to the pending nnplieations the Commitise on Institutes
would like to make the following recormend=tion to the Bosrd en Professional
Steadards: 1) that the “Institute for Psycheamalytic Medieine” of the
Long Island College of Medicine sheuld be recognized as a traiaing center
for the peried of two or three years; 2) that the application of the
¥illian Alenson White Institute of Poyahiatry should be deferrad since the
conditions of the application have not been met completely as yet; 1) that
the appliostion of the Institute of the Philadelphin Asgeclation for Psychoe
anslysis should be rocognized i prepexly emdorsed by two recogmizad insti-

futes; that the application of the Los Angeles Institute for Psychonnalysis
should be deferrad to the next meeting since the imvestiszatioms are not yet
completed. We alse propose thot the Los Angeles Institute of Paychoannlysis

be permitted to set up two quasl autonomeus divisions within the framework

of the existing institute, that means that they are separnted de facto, but that
they are de jJurs one Institute and as sush responsidle %o the Bosrd on
Professional Standarmds wntil their seperation ie recognized by thie Board.



